
March 5, 2015 

Mr. Matt Lepore, Director 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street 
Suite 801 
Denver, Colorado  80203 

RE: COGCC Rule 318A.e.: Proposed Wellbore Spacing Unit 
DT-HABITAT C3-5-6 WELL 
NWNE Section 5, Township 5 North, Range 65 West 
Weld County, Colorado 

Dear Mr. Lepore: 

Extraction Oil & Gas is planning to drill the above referenced well in accordance with the provisions set out 
in COGCC Rule 318A.e. Extraction’s proposed wellbore spacing unit consists of: 

  DT-HABITAT C3-5-6 (JSand)
Sec. 5-(NW/4);  
Sec. 6-(N/2);  
T5N-R65W 6th P.M. 
Containing 480 acres more or less. 

Extraction is not the only owner within the proposed wellbore spacing unit and has provided notice to the 
remaining owner(s) within this spacing unit, as required by COGCC Rule 318A.e. Copies of the required 
notification letters are on file at Extraction’s office. The required thirty (30) day notice period has elapsed 
absent the receipt by Extraction of any objection to their proposal by the owner(s) within the proposed 
spacing unit for the subject well. 

 Extraction respectfully requests the COGCC review the enclosed information and approve the requested 
sundry for the DT-HABITAT C3-5-6 Well.   

Respectfully, 

Alyssa Andrews
Operations Engineer
Agent for Extraction Oil & Gas 

Attachment: Proposed Spacing Unit Plat 

Corporate Headquarters  1707 Cole Boulevard, Suite 200  |  Golden, CO 80401 USA  |  P: 720.420.5700  |  F: 720.420.5800  |  www.iptengineers.com 



 
 
R


	400724829
	Habitat C-3-5-6

